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Welcome to St Blasius Shanklin C of E Primary Academy 
óEnjoy and Achieve in the Presence of Godô 

 
  
 
 
Dear Parents and Carers 
 
I would like to welcome you to St Blasius Shanklin C 
of E Primary Academy. 
  
Our school is filled with talented staff, engaged pupils, 
involved parents and forward thinking governors.  
These attributes enable us to provide the best education  
for our children.    
  
As our Academy continues to develop, so do the opportunities we provide for 
students. Robot building, music workshops, exciting science experiments and 
creative story writing are just a few examples of what makes our curriculum so 
engaging. Outside of the classroom, we are developing links with our local 
community, playing a variety of sports and taking part in varied extra-curricular 
clubs (including Ceilidh Dancing, Sports Clubs, Nature Team and Cookery Club!). 
All of our schooling activities aim to promote our 3 school values: Wisdom, 
Endurance and Friendship. As a school, we recognise the ever changing nature of 
learning. Skyping famous authors, using green screens and creating stop motion 
animations are just some examples of how teachers use technology to open up 
their classrooms to provide exciting learning for our children. Whilst keeping the 
future in mind, we also ensure that we celebrate the childrenôs achievements of 
today through our Collective Worship and Superstar Assemblies; something the 
children love to do. 
  
Overall, our Academy has a strong family feel and a great attitude towards learning. 
 
We look forward to meeting you and your child. 

 
 
 

Mrs N Mobley 
Principal  
 
 
 
Wisdom        -         Endurance          -               Friendship 

 



About  our school 
St Blasius Shanklin C of E Primary Academy opened as 
a new school in 2013. It is part of The Portsmouth and 
Winchester Diocesan Academies Trust. The Trust 
currently sponsors 4 primary academies and is an 
umbrella sponsor for a fifth secondary academy.  
 
Our school is on a well established site that has served 
the community of Shanklin since 1872.  The school is an 
integral part of that community and is an important link in 
the history and development of the town.  In Victorian 
times the school was known as Shanklin Parochial 
School (many of the old records are kept in School). 
 
The original building housed the school until the 1970ôs 
when it was demolished to make way for the new 
building that we are housed in today.  The school was 
temporarily housed in Fairy Court, Victoria Avenue. The 
new building was officially opened on 18th July 1983 
and retains some elements of the old building; the most 
obvious is the bell tower with the original school bell.  
 
The accommodation includes a purpose built nursery 
which is currently being used by Furzehill Child Care Ltd 
and as a holiday fun club. 
 
 
 
Outside 
We enjoy outside space at St Blasius.  
Year 5 and 6 are housed in a separate building. We 
have a playing field and a conservation area, which we 
use as an outside classroom. 
We also have plenty of apparatus to play on in the 
playgrounds including climbing frames.  
 
 
 
St Blasius Church 
We have strong links with St Blasius Church. Pupils visit 
the Church regularly for special services including the 
Harvest  
Festival, Flower Festival and Christingle. 
 
 
 
 
 
Furzehill Childcare Centre LTD 
The school is very pleased to be working in close 
partnership with Furzehill Childcare Centre and Holiday 
Fun Club, which is housed within the school building.  
The Furzehill Childcare Centre offers childcare from 
birth, and an after school club between 3.00pm and 5.45 
pm, and extensive Fun Club facilities for children up to 
13 years of age in the holidays (including half-terms). 
The Furzehill Childcare Centre Ltd is managed by Jill 
Wade-Smith who can be contacted on 01983 864897. 



Our values 
Our core Academy values are Wisdom, Endurance and Friendship. The three core values are 
displayed in every classroom and around the school. They promote the  learning  
culture within our school and  they feature in our collective worship. Teachers look for  
opportunities to incorporate them into the curriculum and promote them through key learning 
activities. They are incorporated into our behaviour and rewards system in a  
variety of ways including our weekly bridge award, weekly star of the week award and class dojo 
points system.  
 
 
 
 
 
 
Our vision 
Our vision at St Blasius is to create, within a framework of Christian Values, a thriving and 
successful Academy that sets the highest aspirations for pupilsô attainment and  
behaviour; and enable children to excel academically and socially. 
 
St Blasius Shanklin C of E Primary Academy is a happy school with strong links with  
parents, local churches and the community. 
 
Our ethos 
Our Academy ethos is the Christian belief that all people are uniquely created by God and loved by 
God. Childrenôs education should be personalised and inclusive, ensuring  
excellence for all. It will raise standards and transform the chances of the community the Academy 
serves 
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Teaching staff 
Jemma Powell and Lorna Morey     Reception teachers 
Sarah Powell         Year 1 teacher 
Gayle Trevallion and Tamsin Cobden   Year 2 teachers 
Hannah Mew        Year 3 teacher 
Ryan Donald        Year 4 teacher 
Ellen Hicks         Year 5 teacher 
Roger Lyon, Stephanie Smith and  Daniel Stirrup Year 6 teachers 
Sara Hodgson        Librarian 

ENDURANCE WISDOM FRIENDSHIP 

Assistant Principal: 
Ms Sarah Powell 

Assistant Principal: 
Mr Roger Lyon  

Principal: 
Mrs Nicki Mobley  


